
Model 700 BDL 30.06 

Response (Jonsie) 9/21/2005 8: 
Dear Randall ; .. :::-:..·.·. 

Thank you for visitin9 Remington country! we c~~;~~nly you 
taking the time to write in with your questio~:~::~:}f:h~.re is not a recall but 
a safety mod1f1cat1on program currently in pl~¢:~::(f:4:t:\7::0_0 models prior to 
G~~;.:,,ror more information on this program, [!)!lase 1\1)q~ .. ;.; .... the link 

http://www. rem·i ngton. com/safety_Mod·i f·i ram/rerrri ti"ifton_safety. asp 

should you have additional questions, pl 
consumer services Department at 800-243~9700, 
Monday through Friday. 

customer (Randall Kincaid) 
I bought a Model 700 bolt action 30 
several times. I was told there was 
prob 1 em. Thanks, Randa 11 K·i nca·i d 
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